
Dates for your diary 
Parent coffee  
mornings. Every Thurs-
day 8:45 - 9:30 a.m. 
Please join us on a 
Thursday morning for a 
cuppa and an oppor-
tunity to chat in the 
school hall.   
 
Monday 8th May 
Bank holiday for King 
Charles-no school 
 
YEAR 6 SATS WEEK 
with breakfast 
Tuesday 9th May-
Friday 12th May 
Friday afternoon-Yr 6 
trip to Jarman Centre 
 
Saturday 13th May-
Parents/helpers School 
work day 11am-4pm 
(Painting/gardening-
help required-
refreshments will be 
provided) 
 
Monday 15th May 
Year 5 Bikeability 
starts 
Friday 19th May 
Bible day-Come 
dressed as a character 
from the bible . 
 
Monday 22nd May-
Thursday 25th May 
Pony Academy Year 6 
group 1 
 
Half term holiday 
Monday 29th May-
Friday 2nd June 
Monday 5th June PD 
day-no school 
Tuesday 6th June-
Friday 9th June 
Pony Academy Year 6 
Group2 
 
Thursday 8th June 
PTA disco 
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Big help out. 
All of our children participated in a litter pick around  

school  and in the local area today as King Charles asked 

for people to help out in their local communities and we 

answered the call. Well done all, we are very proud of you! 

Wearing our crowns with pride.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We all wore our crowns kindly donated by the 
NHRM. The children have been presented with 
a commemorative pin badge from school to 
remind them of the coronation and to thank  
them for their litter pick. The NHRM gave them 
refreshments and love hearts and showed them 
some previous coronation robes. 
 

Thank you  A huge thank you to the kitchen staff for the amazing coronation lunch 
today and to the PTA for helping out with refreshments. Also to all school staff for all 
they did to make the day special for all the children. Finally to Parents who donated 
cakes. Congratulations to Veronica and Jack who were the cake competition winners. 

Class News 
Year R: Ruby class have been Learning about King Charles, London and a Coronation. 

Year 1: Amber class have been learning how to programme Beebots in Computing. 

Year 2: Topaz class have been learning about Fractions. 

Year 3: Emerald class have been learning some traditional Mayan stories. 

Year 4: Sapphire class have been investigating circuits in Science. 

Year 5: Amethyst class have been writing non-chronological reports on biomes. 

Year 6: Diamond class have been writing about what they would do if they were king for a day. 

Headteacher: Mrs Barbara Rodel 
Email: admin@allsaints.suffolk.sch.uk 
Telephone: 01638 662835  
Website: www.allsaints.suffolk.sch.uk 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/
AllSaintsCEPrimaryNewmarket 
Deputy Head: Natalie McManus 

Coronation special edition! 



Merits for outstanding learning this week 
Ruby: Mia, Cayde, Alyssa-May, Abdul 

Amber: Adam, Ziva, Zayden, Maria 

Topaz: Ralphie, Anastasia, Ezra, Faizan 

Emerald: Jacob, Umme, Esther, Benjamin 

Sapphire:  Navayah, Isaiah, Max, Summer-Mai 

Amethyst: Annalise, Maycie, Rosabella, Hannan 

Diamond:William, Komelya, Finley, Meghan 

 What a wonderful day celebrating together the King’s  

coronation.  
                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance                                                                                                      
Please arrive between 8:35 a.m. and 8:45 a.m. and pick up at 3:05 p.m. Please arrive safely! 
We are looking for good attendance to be above 96%. Remember every day lost is lost learning. Please try to be in school  

Everyday.  

Congratulations to Amber class this week. 

Year 6 Diamond class   92.9  % 

Year 5 Amethyst class   93.4% 

Year 4 Sapphire class     93.3 % 

Year 3 Emerald class      91.3%  

Year 2 Topaz class         92.7  % 

Year 1 Amber class        93.5 % 

Year R Ruby class            92.8%   

Road Safety Please remember that the safety of our pupils remains everyone’s responsibility and we must all drive 

and park responsibly each and every day. 

Also children who ride to school must be wearing bike helmets and need to park their bikes safely on school grounds and be 

responsible where they park them in the local community too especially outside of the local shops. Many Thanks 

 
 


